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CONSULTING

Project in Focus = Pitt Street Station = AEO Accreditation

In 2018 Brookfield Multiplex (Brookfield’) were invited to bid on the new station development at Pitt Street for the Sydney Metro City
and South West project. For Multiplex to be considered suitable to construct this Transport Asset the organisation needed to
significantly expand their Accredited Engineering Organisation (AEO) credentials. Gaining, or expanding AEO accreditation requires the
navigation of the approval process within Transport for NSW. Historically these approval processes can take in the order of 6 to 12
months.

Our Role

Brookfield considered that Multiplex obtaining approval for the significantly expanded AEO accreditation was a key requirement for
bid. Thelem was engaged to oversee and facilitate the submission to the Assets Standards Authority (ASA), the regulatory section of
Transport for NSW, and Sydney Metro in the area of AEO Accreditation. Thelem provided services to actively progress the submission
manage the interface with the ASA and provide expertise in this area for the Pitt Street bid.
Our role included the following services:

e Implementing a successful strategy to obtain accreditation in a tight timeframe

e  Cross referencing Sydney Metro AEO requirements and developing an AEO strategy for the bid

e Assisting Multiplex to select and submit relevant information for assessment

e  Facilitate the prioritisation of the submission.

e Manage review meeting attendees

e Translating ASA requirements to align with Multiplex systems and culture

e Ensuring that the ASA understood clearly how Multiplex operates
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